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The Village Idiot 
Newsletter of the Barony of Windhaven 

November AS LIV 

    
Next Meetings:  

● November 17th, 11am UWGB Student Union 
Room 1965 

● December 15th, 11am Appleton Masonic 
Lodge 
 

September’s Meeting Minutes: 
 
Seneschal’s Report:  Lord Edmond has nothing 
new to report. 
 
Chatelaine Report: THL Aesa has nothing new to 
report. 
 

Exchequer’s Report: Lady Eyfríðr reports that 
she is working with Norwealdmere and Bentbridge 
with Finances and reports. General fund $9462.75, 
Rapier fund $26.61, Bentbridge $1118.64, 
Norwealdmere $123.00, and Event fund $89.55.  
 
Chronicler’s Report: Collette reports that the VI 
was sent out. 
 
MoAS: Lady Isolda reports that Marketa is working 
to finish the banner. 
 
Herald’s Report: Lord Lazar reports that the 
order of precedence should be done by the next 
meeting and the Windhaven awards are in the 
process of being looked at. 
 
Knight’s Marshal’s Report: Lord Aedan reports 
that he and Lord Brice are trying to find an indoor 
site for practices. 
 
Rapier Marshal’s Report:  Lord Brice reports 
that he and Lord Aedan are trying to find an indoor 
site for practices. 

 
Archery Captain:  Lord Ronin reports that 

practice has ended for the year, but he is willing to 
organize trips to Jara for any winter practices. 
 
Web Minister’s Report: Lord Luca reports that 
he is redesigning the Windhaven website. Let him 
know if you have any ideas. 
 
Social Media Deputy’s Report:  Lady Birna 
reports that if anyone has an event needing posting 
on Facebook please message her the event, 
location, and the start and end times. 
 
Norwealdmere:  Has nothing new to report. 
 
 
 
   
    
 
 
 
 
 
Greetings Windhaven, 
 The winter months will be upon us swiftly, fear 
not, there are still many opportunities to take comfort with 
our cousins and friends. While there may not be as many 
events this time of year, some of the kingdom’s biggest non-
camping events are coming up. Boar’s Head in CAM in 
December and Twelfth Night in Nordskogen in January. If 
you are a weary traveler, please talk to other people in the 
populous about riding together. 
 In the Barony we are always looking for ideas and 
opportunities for classes and fellowship and everything in 
between. If you have ideas please bring them up at 
meetings, talk to the appropriate officer and get those ideas 
out there. If there is something you would like to learn or 
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know more about let those things be known as well. Most 
of our skills and knowledge are handed down from one 
person to the next and we would love to not only continue 
this tradition but help foster it in the Canton and Barony. 
 
YIS 
Their Excellencies of Windhaven 

 
Old Business: 

● T-shirts: Lady Eyfríðr said the T-shirts are 
are in! Please see her to get yours. Prices 
are $15/tshirt and $17/long sleeve shirt. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Greetings from the Canton of Bentbridge!  
 
Come to the Fall moot Saturday, November  9th for 
an all day eating and gaming extravaganza! Doors 
open at 11am! 
 
Meetings are Tuesdays from 6-10 in the following 
names: 
November 5th – Union Alumni Room 
November 12th – Union Phoenix Room A 
November 19th – Union Phoenix Room A 
November 26th – Union Phoenix Room A 
 
Any questions or suggestions for activities please 
contact Emerenciana at meack@att.net 
 
Guild Reminders:  

Rapier Practice- Trying to find a winter 
fighting space. 
Fighter Practice- Trying to find a winter 
fighting space. 
Archery Practice- Practices are finished for 
the winter. 
 
SCA/Northshield/Windhaven Facebook Links  
SCA  

https://www.facebook.com/groups/scadiscussi
ongroup/  
  
Northshield  
https://www.facebook.com/groups/kingdomofn
orthshield 
  
Windhaven  
https://www.facebook.com/groups/Windhaven 
 
Army of Northshield  
https://www.facebook.com/groups/656097414
404272/  
 
 Northshield Barter and Trade SCA  
https://www.facebook.com/groups/469057956
444539/  
  
Armor for Sale  
https://www.facebook.com/groups/394380073
955553/  
  
If you have more links (Facebook or otherwise) 
that you would like to see added to this list, 
please email 
chronicler@baronyofwindhaven.org 
 
 
Barony of Windhaven Officers List:  
 
Baron  
Barô Iohannes Glenfidanus (Jonathan Foster) 
baron@baronyofwindhaven.org  
 
Baroness Baronôssa Xanthippe Botaneiatissa 
(Colleen Hohensee) 
baroness@baronyofwindhaven.org 
  
Seneschal 
Lord Edmund Campbell (Ed Luebke) 
seneschal@baronyofwindhaven.org 
 
Exchequer 
Lady Eyfríðr Matheusdóttír (Erica Young) 
exchequer@baronyofwindhaven.org  
 
Herald  

Under the Bridge 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/Windhaven
mailto:baron@baronyofwindhaven.org
mailto:baroness@baronyofwindhaven.org
mailto:exchequer@baronyofwindhaven.org
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Lord Lazar Eemii Nankovits (Colin Foster 
herald@baronyofwindhaven.org  
 
Chronicler: Collette  
chronicler@baronyofwindhaven.org  
 
Minister of Arts & Sciences 
Isolda Kingswood (Melissa Klein) 
moas@baronyofwindhaven.org  
 
Chatelaine  
THL Aesa inn Bjardoelska (Rebecca Foster) 
info@baronyofwindhaven.org  
 
Web Minister 
Lord Luca MacGregere (John Young) 
webminister@baronyofwindhaven.org 
 
Knight’s Marshal 

Lord Edmund Campbell (Ed Luebke) 
marshal@baronyofwindhaven.org  
 
Rapier Captain  
Lord Brice Davidson (Charles Poulter) 
rapier@baronyofwindhaven.org 
 
Archery Captain  
Lord Ronin the Bowleg (John Haverty) 
archery@baronyofwindhaven.org 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Publisher’s Disclaimer This is the November 
2019 edition of The Village Idiot, a publication 
of the Barony of Windhaven of the Society for 
Creative Anachronism-Wisconsin Inc. The 
Village Idiot is available from Collette at 
chronicler@baronyofwindhaven.org. It is not a 
corporate publication of SCA-WI, Inc. and does 
not delineate SCA-WI, Inc. policies. Copyright 
2019, Society for Creative Anachronism-
Wisconsin Inc. For information on reprinting 
photographs, articles, or artwork from this 
publication, please contact the Chronicler, who 
will assist you in contacting the original creator 
of the piece. Please respect the legal rights of 
our contributors 
 
Submissions:  
This newsletter is published on the Barony of 
Windhaven website 12 times a year. Any  
articles for The Village Idiot are due one week 
prior to the end of each month. All  
contributions for publication are welcomed for 
consideration of printing. The chronicler  
reserves the right to edit submissions for 
accuracy or length. Submissions should be  

delivered in MS Word or txt format files 
through email to 
chronicler@baronyofwindhaven.org, as the  
body of an email to the same address, or    
through the mail.   
 
Subscriptions: 
Subscriptions are free and are distributed 
electronically via the Windhaven Website. A  
notice is posted on the Windhaven List when 
each issue is available. If you cannot access 
the website, or prefer a printed copy, contact 
the chronicler via email at 
chronicler@baronyofwindhaven.org 
  
Reprint Policy: 
Except where otherwise stated, please contact 
the chronicler regarding “reprintability”  
for specific articles.  
Copyright 2019, Society for Creative 
Anachronism    
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